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 Bigots without education, who do not read scientific research, should not get to make 

decisions about children’s bodies or their sexuality. Banning conversion therapy for 

children is a step toward accepting them as they are, and that’s a good thing. Why 

have we not done this already? Why would anyone think conversion therapy is a 

good thing for any child?  


